
 

We had such a wonderful year in 4th class that it is difficult to pick just a few things to tell you all 

about!   So let us hear from the class themselves about their highlights: 

 

We did a Science Fair in November during Science Week.  I liked seeing all the projects.  My friend 

Lucy and I made something called Oobleck which is a mix of corn flour and water.  When you put 

pressure on it, it goes hard but when you put your hand on it gently it sinks in.  (By Marley) 
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Our class learnt about the Normans and made Motte and Bailey castles.  It was fun and skillful.  We 

used recycled materials from our home and built houses and a castle.  It was exciting but a definite 

challenge.  I very much enjoyed it and they were all spectacular.  (By James Quinn) 

 

We went to Clara Lara on our school tour.  It took one hour to get there.  It was fun and there was a 

lake that I got into.  We went on slides and on the rope swing.  If you let go, you would fall into the 

water.  It was super fun.  Me and Joey’s hands were frozen, I thought they’d fall off.  (By Olivia) 

 

In 4th class, we sent pen-pal letters to Four Masters National School in County Leitrim.  Each one of us 

got paired with a student in that school.  We did research on Leitrim in Geography too and we asked our 

pen-pals questions about how their daily lives were different from ours.  (by Luna) 

 

 

 



On the 18th of June, we went to Dublinia.  When we arrived we went straight to the Viking long 

boat.  Then we saw Viking bones and later we played Viking games.  We also saw a short film at 

the end showing what Ireland looked like in the Viking and Medieval times.  We exited over the 

bridge to Christchurch Cathedral.  (By Thomas) 

 

 



 

We did an assembly about Love.  We sang ‘all you need is love’ by the Beatles and students showed off 

lots of talents that they love doing.  It was a good assembly.  (By Ethan) 

 

 

 

 

We all really liked Art Day because there was so much to do!  You could 

make Pom-poms, design bags, make slime, jewelry and even tie-dye! Some 

students put on fake tattoos all over their bodies.  We had so much fun 

but we’re so excited to see what adventures await in 5th class (by Liv) 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 


